
 

 
 
James A. Quaglino, Inc., dba Quaglino Roofing                   June 20, 2024 
815 Fiero Lane 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
katrina@quaglinoroofing.com 
malissa@quaglinoroofing.com 
 
Project:  Roof Repair: 3335 Corsair Circle, Santa Maria Airport 
Subject: Notice to Proceed 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
All contract documentation, bonds and insurance are in place and accepted. This communication serves as 
your official Notice to Proceed with the work of this project. 
 
In accordance with the project specifications, your contract time for performance is 30 calendar days. As 
your contract window to perform the work is dependent on the schedule and performance of another 
contractor, your contract time is currently suspended. It is our intention to provide written advance notice 
communication a minimum of 14 calendar days (2 weeks) before the point when your contract time will 
actually start. 
 
In advance of actual mobilization to the site, you are encouraged to proceed with all submittals, material 
procurement, and coordination of men and equipment in anticipation of this work occurring in the July – 
September, 2024 time frame. 
  
On behalf of the Santa Maria Public Airport District, we look forward to a good, successful project. Please 
call or reach out otherwise with any questions or concerns you may have regarding the project or this 
correspondence. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       TARTAGLIA ENGINEERING 
 

       John A. Smith 
       John A. Smith, P.E. 
       Project Engineer 
 
cc: Martin Pehl, Ric Tokoph, Kerry Fenton: Santa Maria Public Airport District 
 Jim Albrecht: Ravatt Albrecht & Associates, Inc. 
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